
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We, the P&C, would first like to start by saying thank you for your ongoing support. We are 
sending out this form to give you the opportunity to have your say. Let us know what fundraising 
events you would like to see and how we should be spending the funds. P&C is a very small group 
of volunteers, if you could please keep in mind when providing feedback or event suggestions that 
we might not be able to support some events due to manpower or resources. Please feel free to 
contact yarrabilbass.pandc@gmail.com if you would like to volunteer.  

Fundraising Events 

☐ Colour Run

☐ School Disco Jnr & Snr on the same night as previous ones, one hour each. 

☐ School Disco Held on different nights Jnr held in Term 3 and Snr held in Term 
4. Starting around 5pm so both discos have a chance to be dark.

☐ New Senior Shirts
Year 6 students only, designed just for next year’s seniors with
2025 on them, same price as current uniforms (no names for
privacy reasons).

☐ Night Events Bingo (adult only), trivia night or comedy night (adult only) 

☐ Showbags

☐ Family Photos Photoshoot will be on a Sunday. Cost: $15 (includes one printed 
photo and a keyring). Package upgrades available. 

Spending or Purchasing 

☐ Purchasing items for lunch time clubs for students.

☐
Paying for transport fees or entry fees for sports/dance teams to
carnivals and Eisteddfods.

☐
Purchase educational equipment like books, tablets or
subscriptions to Reading Eggs and Mathletics.

☐
Updating the school grounds, purchase items like more bins and
fixing garden beds.

Please list any suggestions below 
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